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New Safety Recall Advanced Communication – 21A 
 
FCA US LLC (FCA US) has announced a safety recall on certain Anti-lock Brake 
System (ABS) Hydraulic Control Units (HCU)s part number 68085397AB intended for 
use on some 2011 - 2022 (WK) Jeep Grand Cherokee and 2011 - 2020 (WD) Dodge 
Durango vehicles. 
 
REASON FOR THIS SAFETY RECALL 
Some of the above HCU / ABS modules may falsely read pressure in the primary circuit. 
When installed in a vehicle, an HCU / ABS module which falsely reads pressure in the 
primary circuit may illuminate the brake lights, as well as allow the vehicle to start and 
shift out of park without the brake pedal being depressed. This condition can cause 
unintended vehicle movement which can cause a vehicle crash without prior warning 
and/or injury to others outside the vehicle. 
 
SERVICE ACTION 
FCA US will conduct a voluntary safety recall on all affected parts to repurchase 
suspect HCUs. If installed on a vehicle, FCA US will replace the HCU. The remedy for 
this condition is not currently available.  Dealers will be notified of the launch of this 
safety recall by way of established communication methods.  This recall is estimated to 
launch in 2nd Quarter of 2023.  
 
We ask that you please take the time to ensure that your personnel are aware of this 
communication and are prepared to execute a customer friendly process for inquiries 
regarding involved vehicles. 
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